
From: suzann lina
To: City Clerk
Subject: Item 8B mobile vending vehicle locations.
Date: Sunday, July 21, 2024 9:00:55 PM

 City Council members-
I am writing to you regarding food truck placement in downtown Fort Bragg.
Most restaurants downtown are struggling with high overhead and making our rent every month.
When food trucks are permitted within feet of other brick and mortar restaurants it really doesn’t seem fair.
We’re not entirely against having them in the downtown but they really should be placed away from other dining
establishments.
In other towns, they are permitted in one area.
That way, they are not interfering with other brick and mortar restaurants.
Redwood Avenue is just not a good location for food trailers and there is no public restroom for them to use on
Redwood Ave. Which has become an issue. They frequently visit our restrooms in the restaurants and businesses.
They should be placed down by City Hall were there is more parking, less competition and bathroom facilities.

Thank you for your time,
Suzann Lina
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